
 
 

MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

May 9, 2021 
 
The May monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:04 p.m. by Judy Fisher.  Present 
were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority board members: Judy Fisher, Leslie Hotaling, John Spies 
and Glenn Horr; Coordinator Becky Barkley and Center Manager JR Timmons.  Absent was Board 
Member Margaret Gordon.   Guest Pete Gordon was also present. 
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes. 
 
The minutes from the MCSWA April Meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved the 
minutes. 
 
The April financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  Leslie Hotaling approved the April 
financials. 
 
Pete Gordon proposed moving monthly meetings to 3:00pm so Margaret could more easily attend.  
Becky suggested adding a Zoom option to accommodate.  All board members were in agreement, that a 
Zoom option would be beneficial for the short term. 
 
Center Manager JR Timmons informed the board that they had new community service workers at the 
center.  JR stated a site map on the website was misleading patrons to believe we still accepted glass.   
Glenn Horr’s wife Susan will take a look at removing the map from the site.  
 
Informational magnets are complete and available for distribution thanks to an anonymous donor. 
 
The tarp has been repaired at the center by Apple Valley Waste. 
 
The catwalk traction sealant has not yet been complete.  JR will follow up with Jeremy Farris. 
 
Shredding day scheduled for June 5th.  Becky Barkley will order a banner to be hung at the center 
announcing our Shredding Event. 
 
Glenn Horr presented a quote from Benjamin Ridings for welding services on the Plastics bin.  Becky 
will seek an additional quote before a board decision. 
 
Leslie Hotaling moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm. 


